Harris County Alarm Detail

In order to increase compliance and spread awareness, our office is requesting
your assistance in informing residents in your community through your HOA
newsletter or your scheduled HOA meetings of the need to obtain a permit for
operating an alarm system within unincorporated Harris County. Obtaining the
required permit will avoid the issuance of a citation and excessive false alarm
fees. Should you or any of your residents require a copy of the permit application
form, or would like to review the regulations regarding permit requirements, you
may do so by visiting the Harris County Sheriff's Office website at
www.hcso.hetx.net. The application can be printed from the website, then

completed and mailed to our office with the applicable fee. Should you have any
questions, please contact the Alarm Detail office at 713-755-4600 during normal

business hours.



